
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 2nd February Training Day – School closed to pupils 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th 
February 

Half Term 

 

Update from Liz 
Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a good break and were able to spend time with family and 
friends making wonderful memories. 
 
The pupils have settled well back into school and have had a busy week of learning.  We welcomed 
some new staff to The Orchard this week: 
 

• Nazma– Teacher in class 5 

• Chloe – Learning Support Practitioner in class 17 
 
Over the next week we will have two other members of staff joining us: 
 

• Mark – Site supervisor 

• Sam – IT technician 
 

 

Training Day Winter Weather 

A reminder that we have 

a training day on  

Friday 2nd February 

where the school will be 

closed to all pupils. 

 

As you will have seen in the weather forecast there is a cold snap 

coming next week.  Please can I remind you all to ensure that you send 

your children into school with appropriate clothing for the weather 

conditions including warm coats, hats and scarfs. 

 

A reminder that if there is snow you will be sent a text message to 

inform you if school will be closed due.  I will be taking into 

consideration the safety of the site and the roads.  You can also check 

the school websites for any announcements. 

The Orchard School 

Weekly Bulletin 

Week commencing: Monday 15th January 2024 
 

  
a) Child Accident Prevention Trust – 

Education Resources 
Link: Free educational resources | Child 
Accident Prevention Trust (capt.org.uk) 

 

a) The Royal Society for the 
Prevention of Accidents (RoSPA) 

 
Following a sad case of strangulation 
following entanglement with an electrical 
cord, RoSPA have updated the bedtime 
section of their Keeping Kids Safe Hub. 
The NCMD and RoSPA would like to 
thank the CDOP that raised this case to 
our attention, and we'd like to highlight 
this useful resource for parents and 
professionals seeking guidance across 
a range of aspects of life with babies 
and children. 
 
Link: Bedtime - RoSPA and Keeping 
Kids Safe - RoSPA 

 

https://capt.org.uk/resource-centre/
https://capt.org.uk/resource-centre/
https://ncmd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e561b2f80953e7c9e5d18b2d0&id=984209e56d&e=a97498ab01
https://ncmd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e561b2f80953e7c9e5d18b2d0&id=984209e56d&e=a97498ab01
https://ncmd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e561b2f80953e7c9e5d18b2d0&id=598b65b164&e=a97498ab01
https://www.rospa.com/resources/hubs/keeping-kids-safe-(1)/bedtime
https://www.rospa.com/resources/information-hubs/keeping-kids-safe
https://www.rospa.com/resources/information-hubs/keeping-kids-safe


 

 

 

Safety Alert 
If your child has an Ormesa Bug chair can I ask that if the chair is 

collapsed you ensure that the seat is securely clipped back into 

the base unit when it is put back together.  We have had a couple  

of incidents where the front of the chair wasn’t securely 

attached to the base which caused the seat unit to tip back even 

though the lock at the back of the chair was connected. 

 

Can I ask that this is checked before your child goes on 

transport and we will be ensuring we are checking the chairs at 

school also. 


